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I, the undersigned, do hereby give my approval to a parent who does not have custody, having custodial access during the maternity/paternity leave, to our child who was born
___________________
     Day/month/year
This confirmation is made on account of the planned paternity/maternity leave of a parent who does not have custody of the child
___________________________________________________ 

Place and date
___________________________________________________ 

Signature of parent with custody right and the ID number
___________________________________________________ 

Signature of parent not having custody right and ID number
